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From:

Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2024 1:26 PM

To: FedRedistribution - VIC; michelle.ananda-rajah.mp@aph.gov.au
Subject: Objection To The Abolition Of Higgins.

Categories:
Objective:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,

The seats have a long history that is important to the area. Australia is losing its history
and culture with too much change occurring to traditional inner eastern suburbs that
does not suit the style of the areas and country.

The change is unnecessary, individuals with long held property interests in the area do
not want the change when there are more important matters to focus on and no

expense should be spent on these waste of time exercises.

It seems that the proposal to the abolition of Higgins is occurring for nefarious political
purposes that is totally inappropriate.

Yours faithfully,

G. MacDougall
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